



OCT 1 3 2020

RECEIVED

CITY MANAGER PORTSMOUTH, NH

October 7, 2020

Karen S. Conrad City Manager 1 Junkins Avenue Portsmouth, NH 03801

Re: Road Name for the Village at Banfield Woods - 0 Banfield Road - Tax Map 256, Lot 2

TFMoran Project: 47361.00

Dear Karen:

We are working on a The Village at Banfield Woods project that was approved during the regular September 17, 2020 Planning Board Meeting. It is an Open Space Planned Unit Development with one private road. (Attached is the Condominium Site Plan of the Project.) The developer would like to name the road "Walford Lane" as the property was once part of the Walford Plantation. We would like to get the City Council's approval of the name. If possible, we asked that you bring it up at the October 19th meeting.

Thank you for taking time to review this and bring it before the City Council. If there are any problems or questions in regard to the roadway name, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

TFMoran_Inc.

Lack McTigue/PE, CPES€

/Project Manager

Project Manager/Typist

cc: Juliet Walker, Green and Company, LLC.



